
Choctaw Amateur Radio Club Minutes from August 17, 2009 
 
Members Present: 
Bill Wilburn  N5NUK CARC Secretary  CORA Officer/President 
Don McDown N5ENQ CARC Vice President CORA Director 
Walt Diehl  KA3AMK 
Dave Downing WD5G 
Eric Spiegel  K3UUF 
Bill Crossland N9SQV CARC President 
Ron Earnest  W5RGT 
Bill Tarkington K3YC      CORA Treasurer 
David Huntz  NH6SM CARC Treasurer 
Richard Manlove W1WFE 
Dave Edger  N3CI 
Larry Brewer  K5VVD 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Approval of July Minutes: 
The minutes from the July meeting were approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
David NH6SM gave the Treasurer’s report. 
 
CORA Report: 
Bill N5NUK gave the CORA summary of Ham Holiday: Lots of vendors, programs, seminars, 
VE testing, and lots of positive feedback and comments. ARRL officials were very impressed. 
The bottom line word is: Success!! 
 
Tech Meeting: 
Don N5ENQ did not continue his presentation on Winlink email due to being sidetracked by 
other business. 
 
Picnic Meeting: 
To be held at the Choctaw Park October 17. 
 
No other business was discussed. Meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm. 


